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4 September 2014 
 
 
 

MEETING OF WEST DUNBARTONSHIRE LICENSING BOARD:-  
TUESDAY, 9 SEPTEMBER 2014 

COUNCIL CHAMBER, COUNCIL OFFICES, GARSHAKE ROAD, DUMBARTON 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 

SUPPLEMENTARY ITEM OF BUSINESS 
 
With reference to the agenda for the above Meeting of West Dunbartonshire 
Licensing Board which was issued on 29 August 2014, in agreement with the Chair, 
Councillor Mooney, the undernoted application will be considered as an additional 
item of business. 
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 

PETER HESSETT 
 
 

Clerk to the Licensing Board 
 
 
 
Note referred to:- 
 
15. APPLICATION FOR EXTENDED HOURS – MANGO NIGHTCLUB,  

70 DUMBARTON ROAD, CLYDEBANK G81 1UG  
 

Submit for consideration an application for Extended Hours received in  
respect of the above premises for an event on Sunday, 28 September 2014. 

 



Distribution: 
 
Councillor John Mooney (Chair) 
Councillor Jim Brown 
Councillor Gail Casey 
Councillor Jonathan McColl 
Councillor Michelle McGinty 
Councillor Marie McNair 
Councillor John Millar 
Councillor Hazel Sorrell 
 
 
All other Councillors for information 

 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
For information on the above agenda please contact Nuala Borthwick, Committee 
Officer, Legal, Democratic and Regulatory Services, Council Offices, Garshake 
Road, Dumbarton G82 3PU. Tel: (01389) 737594.  Email: nuala.borthwick@west-
dunbarton.gov.uk 
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